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Dedicated to children with cancer

December 14,2010

PURO-TEC LTD
P.O. Box 9
Langhorne, PA 19047-0009

Dear Friends,

On behalf of the Sunshine Kids and their families, I would like to thank you for your gift of
$500.00 in support of the 15t Annual Evans Garment Restoration Golf Invitational. The
donations we receive help us to realize our mission of providing exciting, positive group
activities for Kids with cancer.

The past year has been an exciting and very successful year for the Sunshine Kids. We have been
able to touch the lives of more young cancer patients from across the country. As always, our
goal is to help these courageous Kids forget about cancer for a while so they can focus on having
fun and celebrating life! The support of friends makes all the difference in our ability to
continue to bring joy to these wonderful Kids and their families.

Thank you for your help. We wish you and your family Happy Holidays!

Sincerely,

C%t~
Rita Suchma
Director of Development

To provide you with accurate records for tax purposes, this is to confirm that no goods or services have been
provided in exchange for your charitable gift. You should retain this acknowledgement as federal tax provisions
may require that you have it in order to deduct you~ charitable contribution.
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